
NOTICE TO OUR
CLIENTS
Dear Esteemed Client,

This is to inform you that we will be 
making changes to our bonds and 
bills purchase charges with effect 
from January 17th 2022. Below are 
the changes that will take effect

For further information or clarification on the above changes, please do not
hesitate to contact us on 0800751111 or email tanzaniaccc@stanbic.com

Yours sincerely,

Stanbic Bank Tanzania Limited
P.O. Box 72647, Dar es Salaam
www.stanbicbank.co.tz

DESCRIPTION CURRENT CHARGE NEW CHARGE

Bonds and Bills purchases 
TZS 1Mil to TZS 250Mil TZS 30,000 TZS 75 000

Bonds and Bills purchases 
greater than TZS 250Mil TZS 30,000 TZS 100 000


